Dear Mr Roppolo,

Thank you for referring the modification application for the Crown Sydney Hotel Resort to Sydney Water.
We note the increase to residential GFA and number of residential apartments from 66 to 87.

We have reviewed the amended development application and have no further comments to make.

If you require any further information, please contact me on the details below.

Yours sincerely,
Wai Ting Andy Ng | Student Town Planner
Growth Planning & Development

Liveable City Solutions
Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
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